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Ref: FOI-032025-0001492 

Date: 17th April 2025 

Address / Email: 

Dear  

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to submit a formal Freedom of Information 
(FOI) request in relation to Dr Aiva Bracka, a surgeon previously associated with Dudley Group NHS 
Trust. Specifically, I would like to request any information regarding: 

1. Claims or Complaints: Any formal patient complaints, allegations, or claims made against Mr.
Aiva Bracka, including but not limited to any claims of professional misconduct or malpractice.

2. Investigations or Proceedings: Any investigations, disciplinary proceedings, or other official
actions taken by the Trust in response to these claims. This may include correspondence,
internal reports, meeting minutes, or any other documents related to such matters.

3. Outcomes and Resolutions: Any conclusions, sanctions, or resolutions arising from the
claims or investigations, including whether Mr. Aiva Bracka faced any restrictions or
consequences in his medical practice.

Response 

The Trusts databases which hold information on complaints and claims logged with the organisation 
was implemented on 01 February 2016. We can confirm we have checked these databases and can 
confirm there are no complaints/claims received and logged on our databases in relation to Mr Bracka 
made from 1 February 2016 to 4 April 2025. Unfortunately, due to the time lapsed, we do not have any 
recorded information prior to that date. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net 

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 

Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

